
Dear [Social Club Name], 

I am writing on behalf of [Your Organization's Name] to express our deep appreciation for the 

partnership we have forged over the past year. Your club's commitment to community 

engagement and support has made a significant impact on our initiatives.  

Together, we have been able to [briefly mention any specific projects or events]. Your support 

and collaboration have not only benefited our organization but have also enriched the lives of 

those in our community.  

We value your dedication and look forward to continuing this partnership in the future. Thank 

you once again for being such an incredible ally.  

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Your Contact Information]  


